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Email: alicemoshi00@gmail.com

(Donor Organization address)

Dear ( Donor Organization name )

RE : PROPOSAL FOR FUNDING CHILDREN'S ORPHANAGE PROJECT 
I am writing on behalf of Support Them Foundation to express our sincere gratitude for your
ongoing commitment to supporting initiatives that positively impact vulnerable communities. As
a dedicated advocate for children's rights and welfare, we are excited to present our proposal for
funding the establishment and operation of an orphanage aimed at providing a safe and
nurturing environment for orphaned children.

Support Them Foundation has been actively involved in addressing the needs of marginalized
children over the past few years. Our proposed orphanage project aligns with our mission to
provide holistic care and support to children who have lost parental care, ensuring they have
access to education, healthcare, and emotional support to thrive despite their circumstances.

The orphanage will serve as a haven for children who have experienced the trauma of losing
their parents, offering them stability, love, and opportunities for growth. Our comprehensive
approach includes trained caregivers, educational programs, recreational activities, and access
to essential healthcare services to meet the physical, emotional, and developmental needs of
each child.

We believe that collaboration with esteemed organizations like yours is essential to the success
and sustainability of this project. Your partnership and financial support will enable us to create
a transformative impact in the lives of orphaned children, empowering them to build brighter
futures.

Enclosed is our detailed proposal outlining the objectives, strategies, and budget for the
orphanage project. We are eager to discuss this opportunity further and explore how we can
work together to make a meaningful difference in the lives of vulnerable children.

Thank you for considering our proposal. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you
to support this critical cause. Please do not hesitate to contact us to discuss any questions or
concerns you may have.

Sincerely,
Elisia Godlisten Moshi,
Director General,
Support Them Foundation.


